Town of Woodstock, NH Trustees of Trust Funds Meeting March 31, 2021

Members present: Kim Dunham and Helen Jones

Helen called meeting to order at 5:15 pm

No minutes to approve, as no meetings were held in 2020 due to COVID.

Resignation of Patrick Griffins was accepted by the Trustees.

Will wait till after the election to fill the vacancy.

At next meeting the Trustees will:

Review operational procedures

Review and readopt Investment Policy

Appoint Chairperson for the year

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 pm

Date Approved:

Trustees:

Kim Dunham

Helen Jones